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Neighbourhood News 
Welcome to ‘Neighbourhood News’  — a newsletter to keep  
you in-the-know about the new Dundas Manor. The goal is to share  
ongoing updates — and provide an opportunity for our community  
to ask questions about our new home.  

Wow! We’re Two-Thirds Complete!   
You’ve likely noticed significant progress over the summer months! 
Despite the heat waves, our dedicated crews have been working tirelessly, and the building is now nearly fully en-
closed. Thanks to their efforts, we’ve reached an exciting milestone — the project is now 68% complete!  

 
Milestones 
• All major rooftop equipment is now in place for air handling  
• Roofing is 100% complete 
• Windows installation is almost complete 
• Exterior walls are up 
• More than half of the interior walls are up 
• Brick and stone work is under way  
 
What’s happening before the snow flies?  
• Electrical work for Electric Vehicle parking and fiber boxes 
• All brick and stone work should be complete 
• Landscaping to be started including paving and curbs  
• Painting and ceiling work will be underway 

To learn more about the new home, please visit www.dundasmanordream.ca  

http://www.dundasmanordream.ca


We’d love to connect!  

If you have questions or concerns about the  
new Dundas Manor and its construction,  
please contact Project Manager  
Phil Marleau at 613.774.2420 ext. 6341 
or phil.marleau@dundasmanor.ca. 

Share the news! 

If you have friends or neighbours who might  
like to know more about the new Dundas  
Manor, please share this newsletter and  
encourage them to sign up to receive it in their  
inbox. To sign up, email jnelson@wdmh.on.ca.  

 

 

A Huge Success! 

On September 21st, our community 

came together for the third annu-

al Grand Parade, in support of Dundas 

Manor, raising over $32,000! We’re in-

credibly grateful to everyone who 

walked, donated, and showed their sup-

port. Thank you! 

mailto:phil.marleau@dundasmanor.ca
mailto:jnelson@wdmh.on.ca

